
 

 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, July 27, 2020 

 
 

Regarding the publication made on the Primerapágina.com portal in its July 24, 2020 
edition, EPM clarifies that it corresponds to the information presented to the 
Medellín Council on Friday, July 24 in a session broadcast live to the public, which 
does not change compared to what was reported through the mechanism of 
relevant information from the Financial Superintendence on June 11 and 18, current 
year, in relation to the schedule of the Ituango Hydroelectric Project. 
 
The above, since the three months announced before the Council and public opinion 
correspond to the same delay that was reported in the aforementioned reports; 
which does not represent a legal or material affectation for the company. 


